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Dear Parvez,





Diana Mastel Gurwicz

Chair of the Board

INIFAC – Institute for International Facilitation

In a world that seems to be constantly turning up the volume, facilitators are the ones who
create quiet spaces—sanctuaries where genuine listening and true connection can

happen. We are not simply running meetings; we are building bridges across divides and
fostering trust where it’s often in short supply.

Read Blog



Learn More



Tired of public sector meetings that stall, sidetrack, or end without real results?

Join our webinar to learn facilitation techniques that cut through bureaucracy, balance
competing voices, and build lasting agreements. Discover how to stay compliant, foster

collaboration, and create true buy-in for action.

Join Here

Our Certified Facilitator Community is LIVE!

Welcome to our new Certified Facilitator Community!  As an INIFAC Certified Facilitator, you now

have access to our new community. In order to log in, you will need to use the email that INIFAC

has on file for you, and the password: INIFAC2024@)

Once you are inside the community, you will be able to change your password. We look forward

to seeing you on the inside!

LOG IN

FOLLOW US ON SOCIAL:

Want to lead meetings that inspire action and get results? Follow INIFAC on social media for
insider tips, expert advice, and practical tools to elevate your facilitation game.
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